
This week, our middle school PE classes officially kicked off the 2025 PE

Olympics! Students have been drafted into teams and will compete in a

variety of sports that we’ve played throughout the school year. Each

team has the chance to earn points for dressing out, showing good

sportsmanship, and performing well in competitions. At the end of the

semester, the team with the most points will be crowned the 2025

Olympic Champions!

Starting with Basketball:

We launched the Olympics with an exciting basketball seeding round,

where teams faced off to determine their rankings for the upcoming

tournament. Every game was competitive, and students had the chance

to showcase their skills, teamwork, and hustle on the court.

Next week, we will begin the basketball tournament round, where

teams will battle for the gold medal in basketball. Every game matters,

and the competition will only get tougher as we move forward!

Middle School PE Olympics:
The Games Have Begun!



How to Earn Points:

Students can help their team by:

 Dressing out for PE

 Displaying great sportsmanship

 Competing with effort and determination

The PE Olympics will continue in the coming weeks with different

sports, so every team has a chance to climb the leaderboard. Keep

working hard, supporting your teammates, and striving for gold!

Who will take home the basketball gold? Who will rise to the top of

the overall Olympic standings? Stay tuned and bring your A-game!

Let the games continue! 
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